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This note is the first in a new series intended to provide 

communication within the Computer Systems Research Division. The intent 

of the series is to be a relatively informal means for students and staff 

to try out drafts of proposals and papers, and to report locally interest­

ing results to one another. 

To add something to the series, submit a draft (preferably typed) 

to me. I will act as a casual editor of the series. Ideas do not have to 

be in final form to qualify. On the other hand, you should have tried out 

a draft of the RFC on a few friendly observers before shipping it out for 

everyone to look at. 

When an RFC in the series arrives on your desk, you will probably 

want to read it, and if you have any comments, go talk to the author. The 

object is to promote discussion. 

Distribution will be limited to CSR Division members, and indivi­

duals in other organizations who are working in areas closely related to 

our own. An initial distribution list is attached. 

This note is an informal working paper of the Project MAC Computer Systems 
Research Division. It should not be reproduced without the author's per­
mission, and it should not be referenced in other publications. 
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Computer Systems Research Division 

Distribution list for "Request for Conunent" (RFC) series 

1. Computer Systems Research fifth floor distribution 

2. R. c. Daley (IPS/PDO) 

3. c. T. Cling en (HISI/CISL) 

4. A. Bensoussan (HIS I/CISL) 

5. J. W. Gintell (HISI/CISL) 

6. R. Freiburghouse (HISI/CISL) 

~--
7. T. H. VanVleck (IPS/PDO) 

8. R. Bisbey (USC/lSI) 

9. R. R. Schell (USAF/ESD) 


